
Hello,  
 
My name is Mary Nauha and I am a member of House District 32, Senate district Congressional District 
1. I am a lifelong resident of Oregon and have lived in Knappa, just east of Astoria on Highway 30, for 
over 20 years. 
 
I am in favor of Plan B for the redistricting for our district because it most closely represents the 
objectives of representing those of common interests together and dividing along major transportation 
byways. 
 
Please vote for Plan B for District 1 and thank you for your time. 
 
Regards, 
 
Mary Nauha 
Astoria, Oregon 
 


